
NOTICES – 18/06/23 

 

1. Catechism classes will commence tomorrow/today, Sunday, 18th June after 

the 8.30 a.m. Mass. Attending these classes is compulsory for those receiving 1st 

Communion and Confirmation this year. 1st Communion classes begin in Std III 

and continue in Std IV, when the children receive communion in December this 

year. Those who were not regular for classes in Std III last year, will have to 

continue in the same class this year. They will not receive communion this year 

Parents of school going children are urged to send their children for these classes 

and ensure the building of their faith.  

 

2. The Parents of SS children will meet Fr. Anil along with the teachers for a 

short time on 25th June at 11.00 am. In the Church ext. All please be present.  

 

3. The Audited statement of Accounts from April 2021 to Mar. 2022 will left in 

the office for your perusal during office hours. 

 

4.We are having a drive to help you secure a Voter ID card before the elections 

and update your details on the voter list 

The following documents are required 

Address (proof of address) :-Electricity bill, bank passbook, Gas bill, passport,  

Date of birth :- Birth certificate, pan card passports, Aadhaar card 

ID proof :- Passport, Pan card, Aadhaar Card, Government ID card, driving licence 

A desk will be set up on 9th July and for the 2 following Sundays. 

 

5. The Bombay Catholic Sabha is having their 31st AGM next Sunday, 18th 

June, 2023 at 11.00 am in the Church Extension. All BCS members are invited to 

attend. More details on the BCS Notice Board.  

 

6.  The Parish Bible Cell has resumed Classes every Monday from 19th June ’23 

at 7:30 pm beginning with the 1st Letter of St. Paul to the Thessalonians. We invite 

You, with family and friends to Study, Centre your Life around the Word of God 

and stay connected to the Church Community by living the WORD. We look 

forward to You joining our Bible Study in large numbers.  

 

 7.  For Job vacancies and professional training courses and a program for 

singles looking for life partners, please refer the Notice Board  

 

 



8. Last Sunday’s collection was Rs. 96,790/-. Thank you for your generosity. 

 


